
 
 
 
 
 

Education Resources 
Executive Director Tony McDaid 

Head Teacher Richard McGowan 
Lesmahagow High School 

 

Lesmahagow High School, Strathaven Road, Lesmahagow, ML11 0FS 
Phone: 01555 896010  Fax: 01555 896011 
Email: office@lesmahagow.s-lanark.sch.uk 

  

 
 If calling ask for: David Robertson 

Phone: 01555 896010 

Date: 15 June 2020 

 
Dear Parent/Carer/Pupil 
 
First of all, I would like to take this opportunity to thank you all for your continued support and kind 
words over the past few months. It has been an unusual time for us all but we are proud of how 
everyone has pulled together and shown fantastic community spirit.  
 
As we near the end of term, it is important that we follow the relevant process for a smooth 
transition for all young people from school to their next destination. In order to do this, all pupils 
leaving must complete the online leavers form which can be found on our website and a link to the 
form is provided below. This enables us to acquire information on pupils next destinations and 
contact details in case we need to contact them for any reason.  
 
https://forms.gle/uRMkBk61LWipvwbQ8  
 
We are also working on securing a grace period for pupils Glow email accounts so that they are 
able to easily contact their Pupil Support teacher or member of SMT if they need to, once they 
have officially left school. Pupils should have access to this up until the end of August.  
 
We will also be processing refunds via ParentPay for school events which were not able to take 
place. This will include monies paid for Senior Prom. I know your young person will be 
disappointed that they were unable to have the send-off we had planned but we remain hopeful 
that we will be able to invite pupils back, when it is safe to do so, for a formal farewell. 
 
We thank all young people for their understanding at this time. I would like to mention that we are 
buoyed by weekly stories of pupils receiving offers from university, college, employment, etc as 
well as stories of ways they are supporting others during this pandemic. We have a wonderful 
group of pupils who are an asset to our school community and it has not gone unnoticed.  
 
We would like to wish all pupils all the best for the future and we hope to see them all soon.  
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
David Robertson 
Depute Head Teacher 
 
 

https://forms.gle/uRMkBk61LWipvwbQ8

